REPORT TO PENDLETON TOWN BOARD

July 2020
Jeff Stowell, Highway Superintendent

Patched roads

Chipped brush

Mowed cemeteries, lookout trail and playgrounds
Off-road mowing

Cleaned some ditches

Put soil conditioner on diamonds

Cleaned bike path

Delivered wood chips to Wendelville

Mowed lawn in parks as needed

Put in some culvert pipe in the Town

Shared Services:

3 Trucks to Lockport 1 day

2 Trucks to Wheatfield for 3 days

2 Trucks to Newfane for 2 days

1 Trucks to Niagara County for 1 day
2 Trucks to Cambria for 2 days



